
Borough  of  Doylestown

Human  Relations  Commission

Wednesday,  March  23, 2022  -  7pm

Attendance:  John Davis, Fred Stanczak,  Kristin  Chapin,  Linda Quinn,  Doreen  Stratton,  Maxine  Katz, Nancy  Reilly, and

Student  Member  Ellen Winters.

The Minutes  of the February  2022 meeting  were  approved  as submitted.

Racial  Wealth  Gap Presentation.  Discussion  continued  regarding  the planned  presentation,  being  held via Zoom  and

registration  information  is now  available  to be shared  via social media  outlets.  The group  asked if the  scheduled  start

time  could  be pushed  back to 6 or 6:30; Kristin  will  see if that  is a possibility.

Community  Partnerships  Subcommittee.  This will  be discussed  at the May meeting.  Ellen sent  emails  were  sent  to the

guidance  department  and administration  at Central  Bucks Schools  to introduce  the  group  to them,  with  the hope  to

engage  with  them.

Upcoming  Presentations.  This will  be discussed  at the next  meeting.

Window  Cling Program.  The group  discussed  the  design options,  and will  keep working  on the logo. All in attendance

approved  of the brochure.  Nancy  will  check  with  the Pride Committee  on having  a table  at their  block  party  in June  to

distribute  Human  Relations  Commission  information.  The group  decided  to ask for  input  from  the  public  on a logo.

New/Old  Business.  John provided  a brief  update  on various  issues and discussions  at Doylestown  Township  meetings.

Meeting  adjourned:  7:40pm.

Respectfully  submitted,

Amy  Kramer

Minutes  Secretary


